From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:22:06 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
LISA TURGEON

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not think they should be rainsing the rates again. People like myself can barley afford to pay all the bills now.
Many people are living below poverity and the big companies like enbridge, hydro and water keep raising the rates,
but living wage seems to be a dream for most. These big companies are making money at the previous rates, why
can't they just leave it alone, let the little people be able to keep the roof over their heads and be able to buy food,
which has gone up to insane prices. This will not be fair again to we the average person struggling to live

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





